
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
      
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Friday, September 11 @ 1:30 p.m. 
 

Dear Friends,  

Please join Orinda Fire Council Chair Melanie Light, Assembly Member Rebecca Bauer-Kahan, and CA 

Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara for a wildfire preparedness Virtual Town Hall on insurance issues 

and available resources for homeowners. One of the most important lessons we have learned during last 

year’s fire season is that we must be prepared to keep our families and communities safe. It is imperative 

for you to have up to date information on services and resources. State Fire Marshall Chief Mike 

Richwine and Amy Bach, Executive Director of United Policyholders will be joining us to inform and 

answer your questions. The event will be held on:  

Friday, September 11, 2020 

1:30 PM - 2:30 PM 

Zoom Link: https://caasm.zoom.us/j/92673382000 

Or iPhone One-Tap: +16699006833, 92673382000# or +12532158782, 92673382000# 

Please email your questions in advance and no later than 3:00 PM on Tuesday, September 8, 2020. We 

will do our best to answer all emailed questions during the virtual town hall.  For questions not 

addressed, you will receive contact information for specialists who may be able to assist you directly. 

Please RSVP and submit your questions to crb@insurance.ca.gov with Orinda Firewise Council Town 

Hall in the subject line.  

We look forward to a productive conversation! 
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